
From: Martha Casto <MarthaCasto@scsenate.gov>
To: Veldran, KatherineKatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov

Date: 4/28/2014 12:36:28 PM 
Subject: DSS

You have all the parents I had received emails from. Louis Caggiano is the one who called Sen. Peeler -  but Sen. 
Peeler has already talked with him. I'll try to find an address though. On your list you had Leah Miller as a non­
parent -- in her email to us she talks about her son who was in the day care. Otherwise I think we've got the ones we 
know covered.

Thanks!
Martha
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